
 

 

R97 Polytech Link last day of 

service for 2014  will be Friday 

14
th

 November  

 

Mana Coach Services would like to thank   

Polytech Link customers for making use of 

the service in 2014 and wishes everyone a 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Information regarding 2015 services will be 

posted on Mana Coach Services 

‘Polytechlink’ Facebook page and Metlink’s 

website as soon as this becomes available. 

For further information call Mana Coach 

Services (04)235 8819 or  

 Metlink 0800 801 700  


